
 

NOVEMBER 2009 REMINDER 

MEETING TUESDAY NOVEMBER 10th 

Join us at the University Branch Library for the November meeting.  We meet at 5:30pm. 
 
The meeting is this coming Tuesday with speaker Paul Dorpat who will be showing a selection of new 
photos from his files .  Most readers will know Paul from his weekly Now and Then photo comparisons 
and descriptive articles in the Sunday Seattle Times color supplement.  He has published thirteen 
books and his many projects cover a range probably no other member can claim or has even 
attempted.  If you want know more turn to the November Newsletter or visit his blog 
dorpatsherrardlomont.  

 

ANNUAL GUILD BANQUET 
 
This year's banquet continues the tradition of inviting very prominent former public officials.  The 
Board is extremely pleased this year to announce that Governor Daniel Evans has accepted our 
invitation to speak.   
 
The date is January 7th; the place, the University Club on the UW campus.  That's a Thursday and it 
begins with a social hour at 5:30pm.  Registration forms and menu choices will be available soon.  
Wives, husbands and others are welcome. 
 

CALENDAR  
 
November 10th----Paul Dorpat at University Branch Library, 5:30pm 
January 7th---------Governor Daniel Evans at the University Club 
December-----------The Guild does not plan events in December 
February 9th-------Wendi Lindquist at University Branch Library 

 
EVENTS OF NOTE 
 
The Center for the Study of the Pacific Northwest is presenting "The U.S. Navy in the Antebellum 
West," a talk by Dr. Lorraine McConaghy, Thursday, November 12, 2009 
4:00 pm, Petersen Room, Allen Library, at the UW.  The event is free and open to the public and 
there will be a reception to follow. 
 
 

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP 

It is once again time to renew.  Membership for 2010 (as always) is $20 and should be sent to: 

     PNW Historians Guild 

     P.O. Box  85457 

     Seattle  WA 98145 


